


Susan Sa oznikoff

From: Cecil Bradley <cbradley@ftri.org>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 2:41 PM

To: Susan Sapoznikoff

Subject: Request for a Rule Development Workshop/Docket 20250097
Attachments: Letter to Sapoznikoff PSC on Rulemaking Docket 20250097.pdf
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Ms. Sapoznikoff - on behalf of the Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc. (FTRI), | am requesting a rule
development workshop to address proposed amendments to Rules 25-4.150 and 25.4.160, Florida
Administrative Code. :

More details are provided in the attached letter.
A hard original letter is being mailed to you today.
Thank you.

Cecil Bradley, Executive Director
Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc.
1820 East Park Avenue, Suite 101
Tallahassee, Florida 32301
cbradley@ftri.org

850-270-2641 VP

800-222-3448 Phone
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If the PSC determines it is not unnecessary to hold a rule development workshop, FTRI looks
forward to receiving notice of the location, date,land time of the rule development workshop.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

Cecil Bradley, Executive Dire
Florida Telecommunications

cbradley@ftri.org
850-270-2641 (VP) !
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cc: Sean Bankston, President of FTRI Board of Dirgctors
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